
7th CPC for Prasar Bharati  Employees 

Today (02.11.27) ARTEE President discussed the issue of implementation of 7th CPC 

to Prasar Bharati Employees with Member (F). President reminded him about his 

promise given in this matter on 24th July'17. He expressed his desire to implement 7th 

CPC as early as possible but before that due drawn must be prepared. He told the since 

the data has been fed and he is waiting for the order from  personal department. 

In coming days  we are expecting to meet authorities of personal department. As per 

information, order for bonus is also under active  consideration. ARTEE is  trying its best 

that our Prasar Bharati  Colleagues gets all benefits of 7th CPC as early as possible. All 

others problems are also addressed and trying to solve. 

In ARTEE we don't believe in showing impractical dreams but believe in effective and 

practical functioning. 
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